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Good Afternoon! 
  
I am the owner of the house at 6816 Hawarden Drive that is being considered for designation and 
I would like to request a continuance until October if possible. We wish to have the former 
owner – and the architect of the house – whom has lived there for 51 years be able to attend the 
designation. 
  
Thank you so much! 
  
Aaron Gettis 
 
 
Aaron Gettis, Esq. 
agettis@hotmail.com 

 


